
From: Jean Fraser
To: Errico, Thomas;  Hyman, Bruce
CC: Barhydt, Barbara;  Bartlett, Jeremiah;  Margolis-Pineo, David
Date: 3/28/2014 3:41 PM
Subject: Crosswalks for 118 congress and Munjoy Heights (Walnut)
Attachments: 118 Congress Crosswalk 2.10.2014 from TG.pdf; 118 Congress final site plan fro review 
& approval rec'd 3.27.14.pdf; WalnutStreet_Crosswalk_Draft_2-27-14.pdf

Tom and Bruce
 
Attached are the plans that were submitted for these projects (as submitted by applicant to address the 
condition) and I have not seen any comments from DPS back to the applicants.  I think these were 
discussed internally a few weeks ago and it would be helpful if formal comments could be agreed and 
sent to the applicant (if they have not already been sent - in which case pl forward to me)
 
Re 118 Congress, they have submitted a final site plan with the crosswalk shown in attach 2 to this e-
mail (for our review and approval in the next week-  it has been circulated to DPS as part of a set 
requiring a sign off) and are working hard to get the plans finalized because they want to get a building 
permit.
 
Re Munjoy Heights, the location of the crosswalk and the way it ties in with the apron and sidewalk and 
woonerf materials needs to be agreed soon so that a report to the City Council re substitute apron 
materials can be prepared.
 
Maybe its just that I am out of the loop, but in both cases this relates to other things that I am trying to 
coordinate, hence this e-mail to follow up.
 
Many thanks
Jean
874 8728
 
 


